
 

EYFS - Lent 2 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school once again! We are now looking forward to Easter and will be 

kept very busy until then. You will be kept informed through ClassDojo as usual. 
 

Topics 

Our upcoming weekly topics are: 
• Healthy Living 
• Spring 
• Growing 
• Easter  

As always, if there is anything you can 

contribute to these topics in knowledge 

or resources, we would be very grateful. 

 

Our Lent RE topic is ‘Growing’.  

 

Maths 

We will be looking at: building 9 and 10, 

bonds to 10, doubles to 10, even and odd; 

exploring 3D shapes and many more 

areas. 

Please support your child with number 

formation, counting, addition and 

subtraction. 

 

Events 

• 6.3.24 – Walk to the library. 

• 7.3.24 – Mother’s Day Service 

in the school hall at 2:45 

• 8.3.24 – World Book Day 

celebrations. Dress up as your favourite 

book character! 

• 12.03.24 – Parents Evening 2 

• 13.03.24 – Stations of the 

Cross and Lent Walk 

• 14.03.24 - Parents Evening 2 

Literacy 

We will continue our daily Phonics 

sessions to support children’s fluency. 

We will share and retell stories also to 

support our communication and language 

skills. 

Please support your child with this at 

home, as well as other important areas 

such as: sharing stories together, good 

pencil control, writing their name, 

listening to or thinking of words and 

writing them independently, writing the 

sounds they have learnt to attempt to 

form words and having a go at writing 

short sentences using their knowledge of 

Phonics. 

 

P.E.  

Please continue to send your child in 

school joggers on a Wednesday and 

Friday. We are focusing on games and 

gym. 

 

Clothing  

Please continue to send your child every 

day with a cardigan/jumper, waterproof 

coat, hat, gloves and appropriate 

footwear as the weather is still very cold 

at times. 

Please also encourage your child to get 

dressed independently at home, including 

putting on and zipping up their own coat. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

Miss Duffy 


